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WILLIAM C. BUSS, M.D., C.P.H. TELEPHONE 7-7651
COUNTY HEALTH OFFICER P. ©O. BOX 120

HEALTH DEPARTMENT

Mareh 17, 1947

Mrs. Hanna Fenichel
582 No. Wilcox Avenue
Los Angeles 4

Dear Mrs. Fenichel:

As T expect that Windholz's are in labor pains
by now, may I trouble you for some literary references
for a seminary of our Child Guidence Clinic, that I
am preparing on<stealing and lying??

I would like to present-at least in an abstract,
Abraham's brilliant last paper on a High class swind-
ler. I have it only in the original but suspect it
might have been published in his selected papers, lon-
don, 1927, Hogarth's Press. Do you know by any chance
where one could get it?

Has Simmel's paper on the doctor's game ever
been translated and where? It is particularly heavily
written in a Teutonic philosophical style. If I knew
his Les Angeles address, I would ask him direct.

I am fully aware how busy you are and if I would
not suspect that you must have a tremendous analytical
library around you, I wouldn't have dared to bother
you. You might dlagnose me like Paula Dehmel's children's
book (remember?) as Frage-fritze und die Plappertasche.
Long, long 28g80ececss

With best personal regards.
Yours 31nceretzé?:;zyzap&%%éf¢
Richard D. Loewenberg, M.D.
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